
THE LOCAL AUTHORITIES (EXECUTIVE ARRANGEMENTS) (MEETINGS AND 
ACCESS TO INFORMATION) (ENGLAND) (REGULATIONS) 2012

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO CONDUCT BUSINESS IN PRIVATE

Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 6 of the Local Authorities 
(Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) 
Regulations 2012 that the following meeting is likely to move into private session for 
part of the meeting to consider various reports:

MEETING: Cabinet 

DATE OF MEETING: 15 June 2017

The reason that the meeting is likely to move into private session is that it will involve 
the disclosure of exempt information as defined within Schedule 12A of the Local 
Government Act 1972.

(A final decision on whether the meeting shall move into private session will be taken 
during the meeting).

Should you wish to make any representations in relation to the meeting being 
held in private, please contact:

Josh Mynott, (01772) 534580, josh.mynott@lancashire.gov.uk 

Notification of an urgent Private meeting to be held under Regulation 6

On this occasion it has been impracticable to publish a notification of the intention to 
hold the meeting in private 28 days in advance, the reason for this is that it was only 
possible for Full Council to make appointments and the necessary constitutional 
arrangements for Cabinet at its meeting held on 25th May 2017, therefore, it has not 
been possible to publish a notice in time for the Cabinet meeting scheduled to be held 
on 15th June 2017.  

Permission from the Chair of the Scrutiny Committee has been obtained for the report 
to be considered in accordance with Regulation of the Local authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012.

mailto:josh.mynott@lancashire.gov.uk


The following representation(s) have been received about why the meeting should 
be held in public:

None received.

The County Council's response to the above representation(s) is as follows:

N/A


